Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Notice of Request for Letters of Response (LOR)

Contract No: F5007 - Ocala Operations Center Construction Manager @ Risk (CMR) Contract - Letters of Response with Attachments Anticipated Due Date: March 29, 2024 -Budget Estimate: $8,000,000.00 - Complete advertisement information for this project is available on our website at 
https://www.fdot.gov/contracts/district-offices/d5/lettings/fco/fcocontracts.shtm or by calling (386)943-5514.
